
Dear Students, 

Last Friday, you should have received an email containing your personalized link to the 
course feedback survey(s) for your University of Montana courses. If you haven't had a 
chance to check it out, now's the time to make your voice heard! 

Important Details: 

• The email was sent from: um@qualtrics-survey.com. 
• The subject of the email is: “UM Needs Your Feedback: Course Evaluation 

Begins Today.” All your courses that are being evaluated will be accessed from 
this email link. 

• Only courses with participating instructors are included. 
• For courses with multiple instructors, you'll see a single option with both names 

listed separately (e.g., WRIT101 Teacher One, Teacher Two). 

Survey Overview: 

• Each course has a standard feedback survey with a "Moodle Participation Code" 
at the end. 

• Some instructors may have added extra questions on separate pages after the 
main survey. It may take up to 3 seconds for these pages to load. 

• The survey is complete when you reach the final confirmation page. 

Privacy and Timing: 

• Constructive, respectful feedback is expected. 
• All responses are anonymous for course evaluation purposes. 
• Your participation won't affect your final grade. 
• The survey closes on Tuesday, December 19. 

If you encounter any issues or have questions, please don't hesitate to reach out 
to course.evaluations@mso.umt.edu. 

Thank you for your valuable feedback! 

Thank you, 

Office of the Provost 
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